Congress of the United States

Washington, BEC 20510

April 13,2023

The Honorable Kay Granger The Honorable Rosa DeLauro
Chair Ranking Member

Committee on Appropriations Committee on Appropriations
U.S. House of Representatives U.S. House of Representatives
Washington, DC 20515 Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro:

I am requesting funding for a Water System Rehabilitation in fiscal year 2024. The entity to
receive funding for this project is the Village of Hodgkins, located at 8990 Lyons Street,
Hodgkins, IL 60525.

The funding would be used for rehabilitating and upgrades to ensure that safe drinking water is
provided to its residents. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it would
provide safe potable drinking water per EPA guidelines.

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by
42 U.S.C. 5305(a)(2).

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate
family.

Sincerely,

S ph—

Sean Casten
Member of Congress




